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To our valued customers  
 
The spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) has created much uncertainty,         
which has been concerning for all of us. We want to reassure you that              
Alder Bay RV Park and Marina is taking this situation seriously and we are              
doing everything we can to manage this risk. 
  
The health and safety of guests and staff have always been our number             
one priority. We remain in constant contact with our medical consultants           
and we are carefully monitoring the directions and advice of Health           
Canada, the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the World           
Health Organization (WHO), and other relevant authorities. 
  
In addition to the rigorous safety and cleaning measures already in place,            
we have implemented comprehensive Coronavirus (COVID-19) related       
protocols for our public buildings such as washrooms, shower rooms,          
laundry room, store, office and lounge. We are also stepping up cleaning at             
our fish cleaning station and picnic shelter.  
  
Alder Bay RV Park and Marina will continuously assess the situation and            
we will continue to update and inform our customers and staff as it evolves.              
Should you have any questions please contact us at 250-956-4117 or stop            
in at the office.  
  
Thank you  
Kelly and Frank van Elst - Park Managers 
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